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LEGACY eBulletin  
Parking Lot Closure
After much consideration:
The parking lot will be closed daily from 2:00-3:45pm starting on 
Monday May 29th.
Driver behaviour has continued to be a challenge at the end of the day when 
students are being dismissed and we are VERY concerned about student, staff
and parent safety at this time. We have had manage complaints about aggressive behaviour, 
students being waved through the parking lot traffic between cars and people parking cars in 
the middle of the lanes.  Because people start parking in the lot at 2:45 it is not possible for 
staff to manage and supervise this area for free movement of the vehicles.

With the good weather we encourage your children to walk, bike or take the bus to and from 
school.  If you must pick up your child please park along Legacy Avenue or Rouge Bank 
Drive (being mindful of the no stopping zones).
We thank you for your understanding and support of this closure and our best efforts to 
prevent accidents and keep our community safe.
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Early Dismissal in Elementary Schools
Thursday, June 29, 2017 
All schools in the York Region District School Board are committed to improving student 
achievement and well-being.  On Thursday, June 29, 2017, an early release day will take 
place to allow elementary teachers and support staff to take part in meetings during the 
afternoon of that day.  These meetings will allow for school staff to engage in culminating 
activities regarding the review and revision of the School’s Improvement Plan as well as 
year-end and transition activities that support student success.  
As has been our practice in the past, students will attend school during the morning of 
Thursday, June 29, 2017 only.  Students will be dismissed early that day at 12:00p.m.  
Arrangements will be made to ensure that students who are normally bused to and from 
school will receive transportation at this time.  Parents/guardians whose children attend after 
school child care should make appropriate arrangements to address this change in schedule.

Message from our Juanita Nathan Our Trustee:

As we near the end of the school year, I want to thank you for all that  
you do to strengthen our schools and communities. This is a good time 
to celebrate your child’s achievements over the past year.

One of our goals in the Trustees’ Multi-Year Plan is to “continuously increase student 
achievement and well-being through a culture and caring and learning.” That includes a 
culture that emphasizes engagement and positive relationships among all the members of 
the school community – students, staff members, families and community members.

You, as parents/guardians, are our most important partners when it comes to education. 
The support you have provided to your child throughout this past school year will help to 
strengthen our schools and make a difference to your child’s learning.

I encourage you to continue engaging your child in learning throughout the summer, and to 
help them to see the connections between what they are learning in school and the world 
around them. There are so many opportunities to do this over the summer, whether that’s 
planning a budget with your child, enjoying the natural beauty in York Region, reading a 
book or visiting local sites. Whatever your plans are this summer, I wish you all a successful 
end to the school year, and a safe and enjoyable summer.  

Don't Forget: Friday June 2nd is a PA Day. 
No classes for students on this day.
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